
 Rome Township Board Meeting Minutes 
March 3rd, 2016 

The Rome Township Board Members held their budget workshop meeting March 3rd, 2016 in the Rome Township Hall. Members 
present were; Harvey Warrick, Wayne Boggs, and Al Boggs. 
 

Opening of Meeting 
  
At 7:00 p.m., Al Boggs called the meeting to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Opening Business 
 

 Planning Commission Appointment 
 
A motion was made to accept the supervisor’s recommendation of Robin Robertson the planning commission, and seconded by 
Wayne Boggs. 
The motion was carried. 
 

 2016-2017 Budget 
 

 

Closing 

  
At 8:30 pm, a motion to adjourn was made by Harvey and seconded by Wayne.  
The motion carried. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Wayne Boggs, Clerk  


